Dear Riverside Action Group Members,

As you will be aware from our most recent communication the Council is
currently holding another consultation on its plans for Twickenham’s Riverside.
The plans are to be seen at the Clarendon Hall in Twickenham:

. Sunday 18 June, 11am to 3pm

o Monday 19 June, 5 to 8pm - Access, Servicing and Parking
o Thursday 29 June, 5 to 8pm - Landscaping

o Thursday 6 July, 5 to 8pm

o Saturday 8 July, 10am to 5pm

The RAG Steering Group attended a preview of the Council plans at the
beginning of the week.

Our initial message is as follows:

1. RAG has concerns that the updated plan appears to differ from the earlier
Proposal 1;

2. We encourage everyone to look at the updated plans, but suggest that
you wait until we have developed our position BEFORE completing the
Council’s questionnaire.

We will come back to you before the Council consultation closes with a
suggested response.

While we will be talking with all other stakeholder groups, we encourage you to
contact us and let us know of any concerns that you wish us to include in our
communications.

Best wishes,

Riverside Action Group Team



